
Change of Plans!!!
Due to the predicted rain and extremely windy

weather, we have to cancel our
 "Spread the Love" Supplies Drive-Through.

However...
Our teachers are definitely still in need! Please
send in any donations of school supplies with
your child to school.  Students should turn
them into the office.  They will get their
promised treat when they turn in the items. 
 We will be sure to place their supplies in their
grade level box to ensure their teachers
benefit from your generosity.  Thank you for
helping us to...

Spread the Love!!!


